August 24, 2023

Swanson for State Senate 2024
c¢/o River City Business Services,
5445 Madison Avenue
Sacramento, CA. 95841

Dear Mr. Sy@tﬁ‘, ;J/ﬁ‘

The Oakland Police Officers’ Association (OPOA) is proud to endorse your campaign for State
Senate District 7, the district encompasses our city. The OPOA is the union representing every
sworn member of the Oakland Police Department at every rank from police officer to chief of

police.

The OPOA board of directors voted unanimously to endorse your campaign for State Senate
because of your record in public office fighting for public safety and striving to improve the lives
of Oakland residents. We know you have the experience, determination, and qualifications to
make a difference as the State Senator of Oakland. As Oakland police officers we have always
appreciated your willingness to keep the avenues of communication open and your concerted
efforts to seek input on the issues of public safety and law enforcement. Your record of service

is deserving of the OPOA endorsement. \
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